
 

Men Who Serve 
Morning Service 

 

Song Leader ................ Jimmy Snow 
Announcements ......... Ryan McClannon 
Opening Prayer .......... Scott Tesh 
Closing Prayer ........... Rick Seamon 
Scripture Reading ...... Daniel Forrest 
Sermon ........................ Claude Pharr 

 

Evening Service 
 

Opening Prayer .......... Mark Koontz 
Closing Prayer ........... Matthew Brown 
Sermon ........................ Claude Pharr 
Lord’s Table................ Jimmy Snow 
 

Wed Song Leader ...... Tom Davenport 
 

Next Week 
Morning Service 

 

Song Leader ................ Eddie Nuckols 
Announcements ......... Tom Davenport 
Opening Prayer .......... Ryan McClannon 
Closing Prayer ........... Steve Anderson 
Scripture Reading ...... Matthew Forrest 
Sermon ........................ Jered Markman 

 

Evening Service 
 

Opening Prayer .......... Steve Brown 
Closing Prayer ........... Jimmy Snow 
Sermon ........................ Ryan McClannon 
Lord’s Table................ Eddie Nuckols 
 

Wed Song Leader ...... Eddie Nuckols 

SCHEDULE of SERVICES 
 

Sunday 
 Bible Study    10:00 am 
Morning Worship 11:00 am  
Evening Worship   6:00 pm  

 

Wednesday 
Bible Study 7:00 pm 

September Servers 
 

Greeters ....................... Kirby Kinder 
 Rick Brown 
 Steve Brown 

 

Lord’s Supper 

 

Prep & Cleanup .......... The Maurers 
 
Lord’s Table Center .... Tom Davenport 
Servers ......................... Matt Maurer 
 Ryan McClannon 
 Jered Markman 
 Scott Tesh 
Server Fill-In ............... Steve Anderson 

Minister 
Claude Pharr 

336-751-2866 Office 
336-768-3172 Home 
336-413-4892 Cell 

 

Elders 

Matt Maurer 336-492-5478 
Eddie Nuckols 336-492-7619 
Claude Pharr 336-768-3172 

 

Deacons 

Phil Forrest 336-751-0764 
Jimmy Snow 336-492-5777  

 

E-Mail:  nmcofc@yadtel.net 

 

Change for Children Report 
 

     Fifteen of the Change for Children cans have been re-
turned.  Some of them are very heavy. Others, while not 
so heavy, have either folding bills or checks in them.  
Thanks to everyone for your generosity. 

 

     I noticed that there are six cans left over.  What are 
we to do with them?  We could send them back empty 
or maybe just throw them away.  I have a better idea. 
Why don’t six of us just take them home and continue to 
put our excess change in them for next year? 

 

     I nearly always have too much change in my pocket, 
so my plan is to, each day, begin with no more than four 
pennies, two dimes, two nickels, and one quarter in my 
pocket.  This way I’ll have a small amount of change if I 
need it, but my pocket will not be weighted down with 
change.  With the amount of change I accumulate, I am 
sure one can will not be enough. 

 

     You come up with your own plan.  And if the six lefto-
ver cans are not enough for all of us, just put the change 
in a jar. 

 

     On behalf of the orphans, “Thanks again for 
your generosity.”  
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  Visitors, you are our honored guests. We are very 

 happy to have you visiting with us!  Please fill out 

an attendance card and place in collection plate. 

  Edwin Boger Sunday Oct.14 

 

October 28   North Main Fall Fellowship 

following the morning worship service. 
 

October 16   Eastern European Mission 

dinner at 6:30 at the South Fork church of 
Christ in Winston-Salem. The Bible can no 
longer be taught in US public schools, but 
the Ukraine and Russia do not possess 
such an anti-Christian educational 
system and EEM provides Bibles 
for the students in these coun-
tries in their own language. For 
more information about this 
amazing organization, visit their 
web site at www.eem.org. If you 
plan to attend the dinner, please 
sign the sheet located on the back bulletin 
board or register online.  
  

November 4-8   Gospel Meeting at Warners 

Chapel church of Christ. 

 

   

Carol Lawrence is in the VA Hospital in Salisbury and is in 
need of prayers. 
 
 

 
Jacob Berrier and his parents.  Jacob was born prematurely. 
Jackie Burton is at Somerset. 
Wilson Burton 
Tony and Floyd Cody (sons of Toni Williams) 
Robert and Wilma Cole are having some health problems. 
Coye Davenport (Tom’s father) is battling cancer. 
Vickie Eborn (Iva’s sister) 
Vergie Farmer 
Bob Freeman 
Ruth Forrest  
Beulah Foster is battling acute leukemia. 
Bertha Graves is suffering with arthritis pain and soreness. 
David Jones has  liver cancer. 
Ruth Kerr (Glenda Barber’s mother)   
Joe Koontz (Glenn’s brother)    
Greg Nilo is no longer in the hospital but still having health issues.  
Jim Nilo  
Sheron Pharr 
Amelia Price (Ann Nilo’s granddaughter) 
Sadie Rice 
Elizabeth Seamon a shut-in who is in poor health. 
Rick Seamon   
Tom Slaughter, Executive Director of Agape of NC, has lung cancer. 
Dorothy Smith is having her heart beat 
monitored. 
Kenzie Smith (Jimmy and Helen Kinley’s 
granddaughter) has leukemia. 
Bailey Walker had back surgery on 9- 21. 
Larry Warner is not doing well physically. 

Remember in Your Prayers 

 Continue to Remember the following and their health: 


